CATHOLIC

SCHOOL

Upcoming Events and
Reminders:

Thursday, Nov. 15" Dessert Fellowship 1:00 p.m.
Join us for dessert in the cafeteria. RSVP te
the main office by Wednesday the 14™

Nov. 15" - Dec. 21% Oneida-Herkimer Solid Waste
Authority Plastic Film Challenge, see below.

Tuesday, Nov. 20™ Thanksgiving Mass at 1:00 p.m.
Mass will be held in the gymnasium.
We welcome all to join us.

Tuesday, Nov. 20" Report Cards go home.

Wednesday, Nov. 21% - Friday, Nov 23"
Thanksgiving Break, No School

Tuesday, Nov. 27" PTG Meeting
PreK4-1 will make a short presentation and
then there will be a meeting

News from

Mrs, Wilson

Plastic Film Collection Challenge:

From November 15" - December 21%, Rome
Catholic will be collecting plastic film items that
cannot be recycled. All plastic must be clean
and dry. More information is attached as to
what we will collect. The winning elementary
school gets a visit from the Utica Zoomobile,
and we all help the environment.

Give Thanks with a Grateful Heart...

Thanksgiving is a time to slow ourselves down after
the excitement of Halloween and before the rush of
the Advent season begins. It is a time of reflection,
a time to give thanks for everything and everyone
we have in our lives.

| wish all of our Rome Catholic families the warmest
of Thanksgiving wishes and know that | am so
grateful to be a part of your lives here at school.

We are so lucky to be a school family and to have
each other for support.

We certainly are grateful to all of our families for the
amount of food that was collected for the Rome
Rescue Mission. Many families will have lovely
dinners because of your generosity.
Congratulations to the 5/6 grade for winning the
pizza party.

With grateful hearts we also congratulate the
following students and their fundraising efforts: A

Yankee Candle:
Most Sold: Isabella Broughton with 46 items
Random Raffle Winner: Roman DiMaggio

Mixed Bag Media:
Most Sold: Elodie Blackburn with 32 items
Random Raffle Winner: Blake Tucker

All prizes will go home this week with the students.
We congratulate Mimi Preski for her wonderful
artwork with the Lion’s Club Peace Poster Contest.
Mimi was awarded $50.00 and the Art Club was
awarded $100.00 as well.

Blessings,

Mrs. Wilson




